> Good afternoon gentleman:

> This past Saturday, July 22nd, a meeting held at City Hall to

2001-0431

Copy In Go to Move Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open Inbox 153 of 156 Date: Mon, 31 Jul 2006 14:49:41 -0400 From: "Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE" < shumejkop@rochesterhills.org > Add To Address Book | This is Spam Subject: Fwd: Re: Pathway Millage Renewal To: Susan Galeczka <galeczkas@rochesterhills.org> Cc: rousser@rochesterhills.org Hi Susan: Attached is the response from Mr. Chuck Slattery. Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE Transportation Engineer City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, MI 48309 Phone (248) 841-2489 Fax (248) 656-4758 shumejkop@rochesterhills.org www.rochesterhills.org Attachment: Message 10 (7k bytes) Open Date: Fri, 28 Jul 2006 03:18:17 +0600 From: "Chuck S" <clslatte@wideopenwest.com> Subject: Re: Pathway Millage Renewal To: "Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE" <shumejkop@rochesterhills.org> Yes, I do support a 10 year millage request. We have many "miles to go" and the cost is not getting less. Are we still on for a meeting tonight? (Thurs 27th) **Chuck Slattery** WOW! Homepage (http://www.wowway.com) -- Original Message ----From: "Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE" <shumejkop@rochesterhills.org> To: "Neall Schroeder, P.E." <SchroedeCN@ci.troy.mi.us>, Chuck S <clslatte@wideopenwest.com>, Bill Marshall <pbmarshall@sbcglobal.net> Cc: Roger Rousse <rousser@rochesterhills.org>, Paul Davis <davisp@rochesterhills.org> Sent: Thu, 27 Jul 2006 14:58:00 -0400 (EDT) Subject: Pathway Millage Renewal

http://mira04.co.oakland.mi.us/wm/mail/read.html?sessionid=603tmp1305d0f215488a641... 7/31/2006

Message Contents Page 2 of 2

> discuss millage renewals and pathways was one of the items > discussed. Based on discussion with City Council, the > consensus appears to be to go for a 10-year renewal of the > current millage, which would result in a request of > approximately 0.185 mil per year. Due to headlee rollbacks, > the renewal is not the original 0.20 mills. > One of the requested items was to obtain consensus/support > from the existing ad-hoc pathway committee members for a full > millage renewal. Paul Davis and I met with you back in > January and we preliminarily discussed renewing the existing > 10-year and I believe everyone was in agreement that a full > 10-year millage renewal should be sought. > Since time is of the essence to have the Ad-hoc Pathway > Committee recommendation to City Council as soon as possible > to allow for millage language to appear on November ballot, > we are requesting that you respond via email regarding > whether you are in support of a full 10-year millage > renewal. If you have any questions please let me know. > Thanks, > > Paul > Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE > Transportation Engineer > City of Rochester Hills > 1000 Rochester Hills Drive > Rochester Hills, MI 48309 > Phone(248) 841-2489 > Fax (248) 656-4758 > shumejkop@rochesterhills.org > www.rochesterhills.org ---- End of Original Message ----

Message Contents

Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open Inbox 155 of 156

Go to

Move

Copy II

Date: Mon, 31 Jul 2006 14:52:19 -0400

From: "Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE" < shumejkop@rochesterhills.org > Add To Address Book | This is

Spam

Subject: Fwd: RE: Pathway Millage Renewal

To: Susan Galeczka <galeczkas@rochesterhills.org>

Cc: rousser@rochesterhills.org

Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE Transportation Engineer

City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Phone (248) 841-2489
Fax (248) 656-4758
shumejkop@rochesterhills.org
www.rochesterhills.org

Attachment: Message 5 (2k bytes) Open

Date: Mon, 31 Jul 2006 12:50:31 -0400

From: "Neall Schroeder" < SchroedeCN@ci.troy.mi.us>

Subject: RE: Pathway Millage Renewal

To: "Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE" < shumejkop@rochesterhills.org>

I support the full 10-year renewal request for the Pathway Millage on the November ballot. I understand that it will be reduced by the Headlee rollback.

----Original Message----

From: Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE [mailto:shumejkop@rochesterhills.org]

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2006 10:36 AM

To: Neall Schroeder; pbmarshall@sbcglobal.net

Subject: Fwd: Pathway Millage Renewal

## Hi Neall and Bill:

Have you had a chance to review and respond to previous email regarding millage? We are hoping to have responses in place for Wednesday's CC meeting.

Thanks,

Paul

Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE Transportation Engineer

City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Phone (248) 841-2489

Fax (248) 656-4758 shumejkop@rochesterhills.org www.rochesterhills.org

Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open Inbox 155 of 156

Go to

Move

Copy In

Message Contents

Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open Inbox 161 of 161

Go to

Move

Copy In

Date: Tue, 01 Aug 2006 08:04:31 -0400

From: "Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE" <shumejkop@rochesterhills.org> Add To Address Book | This is

Spam

Subject: Fwd: Re: millage renewal

To: Susan Galeczka <galeczkas@rochesterhills.org>

Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE Transportation Engineer

City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Phone (248) 841-2489 Fax (248) 656-4758 shumejkop@rochesterhills.org www.rochesterhills.org

Attachment: Message 10 (4k bytes) Open

**Date:** Tue, 1 Aug 2006 08:04:09 -0400 (EDT)

From: "Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE" < shumejkop@rochesterhills.org>

Subject: Re: millage renewal

To: WILLIAM MARSHALL <pbmarshall@sbcglobal.net>

Hi Bill:

City Council will be discussing ballot language and mill rate at this Wednesday's CC Meeting. I believe that in order to get it on the November ballot, CC needs to approve language at tomorrow's meeting.

Paul

Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE Transportation Engineer

City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Phone (248) 841-2489 Fax (248) 656-4758 shumejkop@rochesterhills.org www.rochesterhills.org

Attachment: Message 8 (4k bytes) Open

**Date:** Mon, 31 Jul 2006 18:57:19 -0700 (PDT)

From: WILLIAM MARSHALL <pbmarshall@sbcglobal.net>

Subject: millage renewal

To: shumejkop@rochesterhills.org

Paul, I agree that the millage should be renewed at the amount discussed and it should be put on the upcoming millage renewal ballot; however, the date of the voting should be discussed by the council and the bikepath committee.

Call me with questions - 248.375.9188

Thanks for your work on this.

Regards, Bill Marshall

Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open Inbox 161 of 161

Go to

Move

Copy In